Toddlers

Happy Spring! The toddlers are so done with this wonky winter and ready to start getting outside every-
day to play in the nice warm sun, discover new bugs, dig up dirt, and check out our new playground!
This past month the toddlers have enjoyed learning all the different shapes and colors through various
matching games/puzzles and artwork. Thanks to Minnesota’s bipolar winter we got to enjoy a lot of
warmer days outside on the playground but sadly not a lot of snowy days to have fun in the snow.

The month of April will be all about spring. The toddlers will dive deep into learning colors with flowers,
discovering new bugs, sensory play with fake worms, and lots and lots of fun arts and crafts. We will be
getting a new playground structure put in sometime in April that the toddlers will LOVE. There is differ-
ent things for all levels of development for them to explore added onto the structure, we will also be get-
ting a sandbox!

Important Notes

Check cubbies for soiled clothing that needs to go home everyday.

Check your child's extra clothing bin to ensure everything still fits and is weather appropriate.

As the new playground structure is put in, the playground will not be useable, this means the tod-
dlers will be using the front parking lot as our outside space for the week we do not have a play-
ground. Please drive carefully.

Enjoy the hopefully warm weather ahead! Ms. Robyn, Ms. Kayla, and Ms. Bella




